Hanover Township Public Schools

61 Highland Avenue Whippany, New Jersey 07981

Telephone: (973) 515-2404

Michael J. Wasko Superintendent of Schools

TEST: DISTRICT EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM

September 8, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff:

I am pleased to inform you that the "SwiftK12" notification system will once again be used as our primary means of contacting parents in the event of an emergency school closing. On Tuesday, September 12th, at 6:00 PM, a SwiftK12 "TEST" will be conducted via email, voice, and text messaging services. If you do not receive the SwiftK12 "TEST" message, please contact your child's respective school.

I would also like to remind you that there are several options available for receiving information regarding school emergencies that may help to keep you informed. Once the decision is made to close school, delay the opening of school, or institute an early dismissal, a SwiftK12 emergency message will be sent out via email, voice, and text messaging services. In addition, information will be shared via our District Mobile Communications App and posted on the home page of our district website, www.hanovertwpschools.com. To download the District's Mobile Communications App, please visit the respective App Store for your phone (Android or iPhone), and search for the App titled: "Hanover Twp Public Schools." Select the App that shows our traditional school house logo, and states the following: Hanover Twp Public Schools, Hanover Township Board of Education.

Thank you for your cooperation as we test our District Emergency Notification System.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Wasko

Michael J. Wasko Superintendent of Schools